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 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED BOND FINANCING 

 BY THE CITY OF ALEXANDRIA, VIRGINIA 

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Alexandria, Virginia 

(the "City Council") will hold a public hearing in accordance with Section 15.2-2606 of 

the Code of Virginia of 1950, as amended, on the proposed issuance by the City of 

Alexandria (the "City") of its general obligation bonds in the estimated maximum 

principal amount of $50,000,000 to finance the costs of various approved City capital 

improvements and the costs of issuing the bonds.  The City expects that more than ten 

percent of the total bond proceeds will be used to finance all or a portion of the costs of 

the development and construction of the Potomac Yard Metrorail Station.  The expected 

uses of bond proceeds are subject to change in accordance with the City's capital 

expenditure cash flow needs and Virginia law. 

The public hearing, at which persons may appear and present their views and 

which may be continued or adjourned, will be held at 9:30 a.m., or as soon thereafter as 

the matter may be heard by the City Council, on Saturday, May 14, 2022, before the City 

Council in the Council Chambers, City Hall, 301 King Street, in Alexandria, Virginia. 

 

 

 

[PUBLISH ON APRIL 30 AND MAY 7] 
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